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Water-Sewer Board Minutes 

January 12, 2015 

 

The Brighton water & sewer board held a special meeting at 6:00 p.m. in 

the basement of the town hall at 49 Mill St. ext. Island Pond, Vt. on 

January 12, 2016. 

The Brighton water & sewer board met to discuss the budget for 2016  

Butch called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

All commissioners and operations manager were present. 

The proposed budget for 2016 is $238,658 compared to the budget of 

2015 which was $233,800. 

The final budget has not yet been established. 

All were pleased with the proposed budget. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 


